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* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 12th June                                          Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

How are you all? – I hope you are all staying safe and taking care of each other. No doubt you 

have all heard that the government have scrapped plans to open schools for all pupils for the 

last 4 weeks of term. This would have not been achieveable – bubbles of 15 would have meant 14 

classes and 14 teachers. Social distancing would have been impossible. We wait to hear what the 

government plans for September are – we haven’t had any consultation or indication as to what 

this will look like at the moment. As soon as we hear any news, I will let you know. Sorry we can 

not be clearer – frustrating for us all but the safety of our community is most important. As I 

said in the last newsletter, we will watch the figures and infection rates closely and will 

hopefully be able to organise some transition events, even if these happen in the summer 

holidays.  

 

I can confirm that we have no changes in our teaching team, this will make it easier when we do 

all come back together. Classes will be: 

Fledglings – Mrs Ervine and Mrs Lead 

Robins (year 1) – Miss Harney 

Magpies (year 2) – Miss Chatters 

Owls (year 3) – Miss Marlow 

Hawks (year 4) – Mr Hart 

Eagles (year 5) – Ms Graham and Mr Hayes 

Falcons (year 6) – Ms Brown.  

 

Mrs Bailey and Ms Rowe will continue in the office, supported by Alfie the cat! 

 

There will be no change to our opening next week. Please do contact the school if you need any 

help or support – and please ring the school to speak to me if you are a keyworker and need your 

child to join one of our ‘bubbles’.  

 

Take care and see you all soon  

                                     

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 


